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Chairwoman Erickson and Members of the Committee, 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony in support of Senate Bill 275 

on behalf of Kansans for Life. 

In an age where young people are constantly bombarded with misinformation by TikTok 

“influencers” and others on various social media platforms, we believe it is important to 

promote the scientific truths about human pregnancy. 

SB 275 will give students, teachers and parents the most up-to-date scientifically accurate 

information about fetal development in an engaging and effective video format that is readily 

available. 

One example is an excellent ultrasound video (see link below) that was created by 

Endowment for Human Development. The scientific accuracy of this organization’s 

numerous ultrasound videos can be verified by the Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment, which has had on its Woman’s Right to Know website links to the videos for 

more than a decade. 

Your Life Before Birth - YouTube 

SB 275 is all about following the science!  

I respectfully ask the committee to find SB 275 favorable for passage. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Jeanne Gawdun 

KFL Director of Government Relations 

785-383-8636 | jeanne@kfl.org 
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